McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From:

Elizabeth Ellis <ellisea51@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, July 05, 2014 2:30 PM

To:

McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

Subject:

Noise variance: Oxford

This email is in response to USPS I received telling me to voice my response. I object to a noise-level variance at Oxford CommCtr. Every summer there is already a loud meeting of a large number of people with a public address speaker blaring into our homes and if I knew who/how to object to that I would as well. It's bad when we're not even attendees and we hear every word spoken and loud music accompaniment. The noise is uncomfortable and endured only 'til it ends. I live on Carroll at Oxford on the corner facing the plot in question. Please enter my objection as a directly affected resident, I beg of you. Respectfully, Elizabeth Ellis, 1039 Carroll Ave., St Paul MN

It's not the peanuts that are styrofoam it's the rice cakes.

African Heritage People's mission in America: Allophilia.

"Most things get better by themselves." Dr. Lewis Thomas speaking of our contemporary health fears and the 'health' industry of U.S.A.